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Request: 
 
I would like to request the following information on the sexual health services you commission and 
provide under FOI legislation: 
 
1   How have successive cuts to the centrally funded local authority public health grant over the 
past few years affected sexual health service provision?  
 
The contract value for the Integrated Sexual Health Services has been reduced in 2016/17  
 
2   By how much (figure and percentage) have you reduced your spend on sexual health services 
in 2015-16 and/or 2016-17? 
2015/16 None 
2016/17 £30k   (1.4%) 
 
3  Which sexual health services--to include those targeted at prevention--did you cut or reduce in 
2015-16 and in 2016-17? 
2015/16 None 
2016/17 ceased Psychosexual Counselling service, reduced access for Emergency Hormonal 
Contraction to women <25 years only, reduced funding to the service for MSM 
 
4  By how much (figure and percentage) have you reduced your budget for professional 
training/education in 2015-16 and in 2016-17? 
No reduction 
 
5  Will you be reducing your budget for sexual health services (figure and percentage) and/or 
cutting or reducing provision in 2017-18? 
Yes, expenditure will reduce by a further £101k (4.8%). 
 

 


